
 

 

Keskowethyans Tirwedh Pennwydh - 
gweyth ow pos gwres lebmyn 
Landscape Project’s Up and Running 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Welcome to another newsletter from the Landscape Partnership.  

The last few months have been very busy.  Since hearing that 

we had been successful in receiving a grant from the Heritage 

Lottery Fund in December, we have: 

 advertised for and recruited several team members  

 located and set up a new office in the heart of St Just 

(see below) 

 begun work on most of the projects included in the 

Landscape Conservation Action Plan or LCAP which is 

our programme of work for the next five years. 

Brief summaries of the projects can be found on our website 

www.penwithlandscape.com. Please contact one of the team 

listed overleaf if you have a particular interest in any of the 

projects. Or if you want to meet us face-to-face and find out more about what we would like to achieve, come to our open day. 

Penwith Landscape Partnership Open Day  
 Friday 3

rd
 August 1pm- 5pm St Just 

Would you like to find out more about the different projects within the 
the Penwith Landscape Conservation Action Plan? 

If so, come along to our informal open day at the  

Penwith Landscape Partnership office, above the Dog and Rabbit café, North Row,  

St Just TR19 7LB  

on Friday 3rd August any time between 1pm and 5pm.   

Refreshments will be provided. 

You will be able to meet the team and find out about different volunteering opportunities.  For 
more information please contact Claire on 07976 731005 or email 

claire.backhouse@cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk 

July 2018 

http://www.penwithlandscape.com/
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If you want to keep in touch with the work of the Landscape Partnership, please contact  
us to sign up to this newsletter. 

Penwith Landscape Partnership  
PLP Office, Above the Dog and Rabbit, North Row, St Just, Penzance, Cornwall.  TR19 7LB 

Visit www.penwithlandscape.com or contact one of the project staff 

 

 

The Penwith Landscape Partnership Team 
Below are the contact details for the members of the team and a brief explanation of what we are each doing: 

 

Programme 

Manager  

Pattie Richmond  

Pattie is the Programme Manager, overseeing and supporting the work of the project staff in delivering 

the programme, and liaising with the Partnership Board and Heritage Lottery Fund.  

Email: pattie.richmond@cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk    Mobile: 07814 139223 

Programme Officer 

Claire Backhouse  

Claire provides financial and administrative support to the team 

Email:  claire.backhouse@cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk    Mobile: 07976 731005 

Digital and 

Communications 

Officer 

Katie Giles 

Katie manages all aspects of communication including overseeing the creation of the Virtual Landscape 

Hub website and managing our social media accounts.  

Email:   katie.giles@cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk   Mobile: 07976 860537 

Ancient Penwith 

Project Officer 

Jeanette Ratcliffe 

(maternity cover)  

Jeanette provides archaeological expertise across the programme and works on the Ancient Penwith 

project.  Jeanette is currently providing maternity cover for Laura Ratcliffe-Warren. 

Email: jeanette.ratcliffe@cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk    Mobile: 07966 581046 

Access Officer  

Matt Watts  

Matt is developing a number of trails designed to provide better access to Penwith’s rural landscape 

through the At the End of the Land project, and also restoring and promoting the Tinners’ Way through 

the Making Tracks project.  

Email:  matt.watts@cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk   Mobile: 07966 580828 

Volunteer 

Programme 

Coordinator  

Holly Berwick  

Holly manages all aspects of volunteering within the programme, including the provision of training and 

skills development, under the Outstanding Penwith project. 

Email: holly.berwick@cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk   Mobile: 07976 703923 

Community 

Coordinator  

Nicole Broadhurst  

Nicole is working with Parishes to deliver Local Landscape Character Assessments and to record 

heritage features through That’s Our Parish. 

Email: nicole.broadhurst@cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk   Mobile: 07976 731430 

Ecologist  

James Parkin  

James provides specialist ecological advice across the programme and works on the Wild Penwith and 

Penwith Hedges projects.  

Email: james.parkin@cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk   Mobile: 07976 730738 

Farm Environment 

Officer  

Philip Pengelly 

Working closely with James, Philip’s role is to liaise with local farmers and land owners to encourage 

biodiversity, help repair and maintain Cornish hedges and improve rough ground management through 

the Up With the Downs project 

Email: philip.pengelly@cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk   Mobile: 07976 731376 

Practical Tasks 

Officer  

Richie Smith 

Richie supervises a programme of practical conservation tasks for volunteers to support all of the other 

projects.  

Email: richie.smith@cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk   Mobile: 07976 731006 

 

Who is on the Partnership… 

Members of the Penwith Landscape Partnership Board are: 

Cornwall Councillors representing four Penwith wards 

Zennor and Towednack Parish Council 

Farming representatives 

A Penwith based business 

Cornwall Archaeological Society 

Cornwall Ancient Sites Protection Network (CASPN) 

National Trust 

St Aubyn Estates 

Farm Cornwall 

 

 

Bolitho Estates 

Penwith Access and Rights of Way (PAROW) 

Penwith Community Development Trust 

Save Penwith Moors 

Cornwall Wildlife Trust 

Cornwall AONB 

Chaired by Cllr Jim McKenna 

Advisors to the Board include:  

Natural England, Cornwall Council Historic Environment Service 

and Cornwall Rural Community Charity 
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